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OUR LADY OF HOPE PARISH
Office of Religious Education

Dear Parents,
Peace! We do the best we can to plan, but God is in charge.
| want to thank all of you who have returned your reregistration forms and tuition.

We do not know what is going to happen next with this pandemic. We need to make plans even
though they are subject to government edicts, so.......

PLEASE SEND IN YOUR REREGISTRATION FORMS BY JULY 15!

I will be sending an instruction letter to all those in grades 1, 3, 4, 5,6, who are reregistered.
These grades will be using an on-line course by Ignatius Press at home until restrictions are
lifted. I will be meeting with each grade once a month in Church. All times and dates will be
on our calendar.

Grades 2, 7 and 8 will be having class on site in our school in preparation for sacraments. We
will be following all regulations for safety and health.

Grade 3 students will be making their First Holy Communion (which was postponed) on

September 19t at 10 am. Practices will be held on September 16 and 18 from 3:30 to 4:30 in
Church. Parents only will be allowed to attend the Mass. It will be live-streamed.

Confirmation will be held on October 2" at 4:00pm. Practices on September 30 & October
1 from 4:00pm to 5:00pm. Along with their sponsor, parents only will be allowed to attend.

Confirmation is earlier than previously planned; we are trying to be proactive in case of a return
surge of virus and closures. The Confirmation class (gr.8) will meet Tuesdays, September 8, 15,
22 in classrooms from 6:30 to 7:30pm and September 29, 30, and October 1 from 4pm to 5pm

in Church. All forms and requirements must be completed and handed in by September 8!

Grade 7 will meet every Monday evening 6:30 to 7:30pm in classrooms.
A calendar of classes and events will be sent to those who are reregistered in August.
This information will also be on the Our Lady of Hope Parish web site.

Pray for an end to this deadly virus. Pray for our Church. Pray for our country.



